## Seneca Newsletter

**June 2018** 

Just a Reminder ...



Proposals for the Shirttail Creek Subdivision Lots are now being accepted! Sealed proposals are due by 2pm on June 14<sup>th</sup>. Check out the City website for more

over the 10,000 gallons included in your monthly bill.

www.SenecaOregon.com

details:

## Newsletter Suggestions

If there's anything you'd like to have announced in this newsletter, just call the City Office with the details!



## **UPCOMING EVENTS**

06-06 ~ D DAY

06-12 ~ COUNCIL MTG @ 6

06-12 ~ BUDGET HEARING @ 6

06-14 ~ FLAG DAY

06-17 ~ FATHERS' DAY

06-21 ~ SUMMER SOLSTICE